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Coming up: 
Thu 17 Nov Room 7 parent/teacher confs 

Thu 17 Nov Teachers paid union meeting 

  school closes at 1pm 
Fri 18 Nov Junior library trip 

Mon 21 Nov Pie orders in by 

Fri 25 Nov Fan Day Friday $2 coin 

Wed 7 Dec R2 & 9 Waterworks trip 

Thu 8 Dec Year 8 leavers dinner 

Fri 9 Dec Junior trip to Butterfly Creek 

Wed 14 Dec Helpers morning tea 

Mon 19 Dec End of Term 4 

  

 

 

2022 Start Date & School Terms 
Term 4:  Monday 17 October to Monday 19 Dec 
 

2023 Starts 

Term 1:  Tuesday 31 January 

 

 

 

Kia ora tātou  
 

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who helped at our 
various athletics events.  Your assistance is very 
much appreciated. 
 

We have another very busy week ahead.  Please 
note that we are closing at 1pm this Thursday so 
that our teachers can attend the paid union 
meeting. 
 
 

David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 
 

Reminder: 

Thames teachers paid union meeting 
 

Thursday 17th November 
 

School closes at 1.00pm 
 

 

 
Newsletter 
Monday 14th November 2022 

Junior Library Trip 
Our juniors are off to the Thames Library on Friday 18th 

November.  

Rooms 4 & 5 will be leaving school at 9.10am, and Room 

3 will leave at 11.30am. 

A permission slip has been sent home. Please complete 

and return the slip asap. Thank you. 

 

Room 7 Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parents and caregivers of students in Room 7 are 

invited to book a time via our school app to discuss 

your child’s progress now on Thursday 17th November 

between 1.00pm and 7.00pm (not 27th  October as 

previously advertised). 

Room 7 students may go home at 12 noon on this day, 

or go into another classroom until 1pm. 
 
 
 
 

Sausages and Juicies 
will be for sale on Wednesdays and Fridays during 

November.  Place your order at the kitchen 

window at 8.30am on the day. 
 

 Sausages $3                  Juicies $1.50 

    

Food will be delivered to the classroom. 
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Here are some of our junior athletes: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

$$$  Junior School Fundraiser  $$$ 
 

We are holding an Oxford Pie fundraiser to raise 

funds for our junior trip to Butterfly Creek.  

Please find the order forms attached (there’s 2 

different forms), and return your orders and 

money by Monday 21st November to the school 

office. 

Pies will be available on Wednesday 30th 

November at the staffroom side door from 

2.00pm. 

             

Fan Day Friday – Friday 25th November 
Junior School trip fundraising 

 

Come to school dressed as a fan of your favourite 
team or sport. 
 

Please pay your $2 coin at the office. 

 

Thames Christmas Parade 2022 

Saturday 17th December 
 

If your child wishes to join us to represent 

Moanataiari School at the Christmas parade this 

year please sign the attached form and return it 

to school as soon as possible. 

 

 

Te rerenga korero:   
  

He pātai pai tēnā That’s a good question. 
 

Year 8 Leavers Dinner 
Thursday 8th December 

Plans are well underway for this special event. 
Please ensure you have kept this date available 
to attend if you have a Year 8 student. Invites 
will be sent out in Week 6. 
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Community Notices 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

Moanataiari After-School Care 
 

Bookings can be made through our school office 
(868 6504) or by contacting Donna directly on 
027 547 9407.  Casual or regular bookings will 
cost $7 per hour.  

 
 

 

 

 


